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SUBJECT:  STATUS UPDATE ON THE WEST LAS POSITAS BOULEVARD BICYCLE AND 

PEDESTRIAN CORRIDOR PLAN 
 
   
SUMMARY 
The City and Toole Design Group have been working on the West Las Positas Boulevard (WLP) 
bicycle and pedestrian corridor improvement plan, which focuses on completing the top ranked 
corridor from the master plan and creating a continuous, east-west bikeway in north Pleasanton 
providing access to neighborhoods, employment centers and schools. The Bicycle, Pedestrian 
& Trails Committee serves as the Advisory Committee for the process. 
 
Due to the continuing COVID-19 pandemic and the Shelter-In-Place orders, the timeline for 
presenting the plan to City Council has been pushed back several months. At this time the WLP 
corridor plan is scheduled to be presented to City Council at the February 18th meeting. In 
addition, the WLP project website (www.WLPbike.com) has been updated to include the short 
and long-term preferred alternative and the draft feasibility report with cost estimates. 
 
Staff encourages the BPTC members to attend the February 18th City Council to provide 
support/input for the WLP corridor project. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended that the Bicycle, Pedestrian & Trails Committee receive this information and 
provide feedback as necessary.  
 
ACTION 
No action required – informational item only.  
 
Submitted by: 

 
Matt Nelson 
Associate Traffic Engineer 
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